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Board Meeting 

President Ferron called the meeting to 

order at 7: 00 pm., A quorum was present. 

Topics to bring to the membership was 

reviewed. D.J. for up coming cruise 

season. Cruise theme to be added to Face 

Book, calendar and flyers. Approach car 

dealers for cruise night sponsorships. 

Mass Cruisers schedule change. Whether 

to change our schedule to adjust to Mass 

Cruisers Schedule or not. Cancelation of 

our cruise nights due to weather, when to 

cancel. The President will make the 

decision. Meeting adjourned 7:30pm  

Saturday 25th at noon was decided for 

cleaning the Hot Rod Café.                                                           
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Board of director Officers 

President Chad Ferron 

Vice President, John Griffin 

Treasurer, John ferron jr. 
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Board Members 

Flora Rosenfield, Ken Macleod 

Al plante, Mike Perez, Jim Visconti, 
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Next meeting Thursday April 2nd 

  Newsletter contributions send to 

Jack dacey, jdacey6108@comcast.net 
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MEMBERS MEETING 

President Ferron called the meeting to 

order at 7:30pm. Seventeen members were 

present.  

Following the pledge of allegiance and club 

prayer.  the Secretary’s report and 

Treasurers report were read. A motion to 

except and seconded opened the reports 

for discussion. Having none the members 

voted to except both reports as read. 

The membership was presented with the 

topics discussed at the Board Meeting.  

All topics were discussed and excepted by 

the membership.  

A different manufacturer will be featured 

at selected cruise nights. Example, Ford 

Chevy, Chrysler etc. Car dealers will be 

asked to sponsor the night by bringing 

representations of their new model cars. 

Of course, this is in addition to all vehicles 

and classic cars already attending our 

cruise. A motor cycle night will be 

included. Flora will approach Monti’s. 

The two-car pick of the night will continue 

this year. The picks will follow the 

manufacturers’ theme, example Ford, 

Chevy etc. 

Forgotten treasures was discussed and 

agreed. Our cruises will be open to 

different types of vehicles, machinery for 

example, antique police and fire 

apparatus, farm tractors, hit and miss 

engines.    

Sponsor plaques are being finalized and 

should be ready. Ed Charlebois is heading 

this up. 

Ken McCloud will be selling sponsor 

plaques. All members are asked to get 

involved and sell plaques to defray the 

cost of our annual car show. 

 

Member meeting Con’t 

A presentation lengthily presentation was 

given by Gary Ahern a professional DJ. 

Gary has 25 years’ experience doing 

weddings and other functions. He brings 

to our cruise nights a fresher approach to 

the format and music heard at our events. 

He has visited our cruise night to get a feel 

for what we do and how he can contribute. 

Gary can offer newer music to appeal to 

the younger crowds attending our events. 

Also, he brings newer equipment and 

better placement of speakers to improve 

the sound. He will promote Troy and other 

venders at our cruise nights, make 

announcements and promote the 50/50 

and Hot Rod Café. He is the same price as 

Dom would charge, he does not expect 

payment for rain outs or cancelations. He 

only asked that we notify him at noon. He 

has expensive equipment; we will look into 

cover for his equipment. The annual 

cruise date maybe a problem but he will 

provide a fill in if he has another 

engagement. He also is flexible, if 

something isn’t working he will change. 

The rate for the annual cruise will be 

double the regular rate. He can also do 

wireless speakers so the sound can be 

spread out over the lot. He wants to make 

our cruises a success and provide quality 

sound. Membership approved using Gary 

for our cruise night music

c.  
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Get ready our first cruise is right around 

the corner 
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